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Guam Office of Public Accountability 2025 Annual Audit Work Plan Survey 
 
Hagåtña, Guam – The Guam Office of Public Accountability (OPA) is developing the Annual 
OPA Audit Work Plan for 2025 and invites the public to provide input on areas of concern 
that should merit attention and should be considered for audit. Suggested audit topics can 
be submitted by responding to an online survey at: https://forms.gle/6Q4wTjpzX6wesRLN6 
by sending an email to Selina Onedera-Salas at admin@guamopa.com. 
 
To submit comments by email, senders must include the following information: 
• The name of the government of Guam entity to be audited. 
• The area of concern or the issue (e.g., billing/collections, procurement matters, payroll, 

etc.). 
• A brief description of why this area of concern or issue merits attention and should 

be considered for audit. 
• Identification of any alleged improper government activities in the area(s) of 

concern for audit. (Improper government activities refer to illegal acts, such as 
corruption, bribery, theft, or fraud; misuse or abuse of government property or time; or 
gross misconduct, incompetence, or inefficiency.) Responders who wish to provide 
documentation of alleged improper government activities for OPA’s review may request 
instructions on how to submit documentation by calling (671) 47AUDIT (472-8348) or 
by sending an email to admin@guamopa.com. 

 
Those who wish to remain anonymous may call the OPA Hotline at (671) 47AUDIT (472-
8348) or complete the “Hotline/Citizen Concern Report Form” at the OPA website at: 
www.opaguam.org/hotline-and-citizen-concerns. 
 
OPA will be accepting suggestions until Tuesday, November 12, 2024. 
 

To view the OPA Annual Audit Work Plan for 2024, please visit: 
https://www.opaguam.org/sites/default/files/opa_cy_2024_annual_work_plan.pdf. 

 
### 

 
For more information, please contact Selina Onedera-Salas at (671) 475-0390 ext. 207  or at 

sonederasalas@guamopa.com. 
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